
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear service Providers 

 

Please note that the closing date for the provision of a service provider for installation of 

vinyl frosting to all glass doors at the Free state Provincial office has been extended to 25 

April 2025 at 16:00.  

 

Kind regards 

SCM Team 

 

 


